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Water Supply Update
 Old Hickory: The moratorium was lifted in May.  Though 

several pre-applications meetings were held, no formal 
applications for intakes have been received to date.

 Center Hill:  Cookeville has requested additional storage.  
At the same time, the Storage-Yield ratio has been 
updated showing the existing users’ storage now yields 
less water than shown in the 2003 reallocation report, 
which triggers a 2nd reallocation study at Center Hill.

 J. Percy Priest: The storage agreement for the Town of 
Smyrna will go before their council on 12 Oct.  After 
execution, SEPA will receive the crediting memo.
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